

Philoptochos Ukraine Relief Fund

April 2022

The generosity of Philoptochos is well-known and much appreciated throughout the world. The people of Ukraine - including many of our Orthodox brothers and sisters - need our love and support now more than ever as the alarming humanitarian crisis and fight for survival continue to unfold. The National Philoptochos Board has answered the plea for help by establishing a fund earmarked to support relief efforts in Ukraine. Our local Anthousa Chapter will be offering a special collection this Sunday, April 10th following Divine Liturgy during Fellowship Hour in the Hall. We ask for your help so that collectively we can make a donation to the National Philoptochos Ukraine Relief Fund from our Saint Spyridon community. Please bring cash or a check made payable to St. Spyridon Philoptochos with a memo "Ukraine Relief Fund." Donations may also be mailed in an envelope marked "Philoptochos" to St. Spyridon Greek Orthodox Church, 3655 Park Blvd, San Diego, California, 92103.

As you open your giving hearts, we thank you for keeping the victims, their families and loved ones in your prayers.

In Christ's Name,

St. Spyridon Anthousa Chapter of Philoptochos

